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May 15, 2017

Crocker Riverside Parents,
It’s almost the end of the year and this is a report about what the SITE Committee has accomplished.
For reference, a school SITE Committee’s duty is to allocate monies based on the requirements of the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF). The committee consists of teachers, parents and school staff. Monies can be used schoolwide if the high-need student population falls under 40% of students (see page 20*). That’s where our school is. We make decisions based on the Single Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA) and areas that best serve our students, especially those with higher needs. Monies must be used during the current school year. Here is where we allocated funds for the 2016 – 2017 school year;
Tutoring – Teacher-identified students requiring additional support
Music Teacher – Grades K-5 received in-class music instruction this year for enrichment, in collaboration with funding from the PTA
Classroom/Office Supplies – Used by all grades
Assistance for Alliance Redwoods 6th Grade Trip
Scholastic and Time for Kids—For all students in every grade
Student Planners—For all students in grades 4-6
Chromebooks--One for each class
We hope that by following the guidelines, Crocker’s SITE Committee can also allow the PTA to reallocate monies in less restricted, but very important spots. If you have any questions, or would like to attend a SITE meeting, we meet on the first Thursday of the month at 4:00 pm in the school library from October until May. All parents and school staff are welcome!
*To learn more about LCFF/LCAP guidelines, please read the Local Control Funding Formula Guide found on www.edsource.org    (https://edsource.org/2016/local-control-funding-formula-guide-lcff/89272)
Thank You,

Kris Rogers
SITE Committee Chair 2016-2017 
